“For Your Information”

(A periodic publication by Sherwood Oaks Executive Director, Annette McPeek)

June 29, 2020

Visitor Reminder

Dear independent living resident, please think ahead if you plan to have a visitor this holiday
weekend. Contact me at ext. 8467 to have their name added to the list by 3:30 p.m. Thursday,
July 2.

Sherwood Gifts & Granny’s Attic Annex
Sherwood Gifts & the Annex will reopen on Wednesday, July 1 using the following guidelines:

Sherwood Gifts
e Open Monday — Friday from 12:00-1:30 p.m.

e Only two people permitted in the shop at one time.
e Hand sanitizer must be used before entering.
e Masks/face coverings must be worn at all times.

o Six-foot social distancing guidelines must be followed.
¢ Contact Jane Paul at ext. 8341 with questions.

Granny’s Attic Annex #156
Open every Wednesday from 12:00-2:30 p.m. by appointment only.

Masks/face coverings must be worn at all times.
Six-foot social distancing guidelines must be followed.
Contact Frank or Joanne Weiss at ext. 8154 to make an appointment.

Happy July 4

The federally observed holiday for Sherwood Oaks staff is Friday, July 3. Patio homes and
apartments that are cleaned on Fridays will not be cleaned due to the holiday and you will receive a
credit on your statement. Transportation remains the same on Friday, July 3 and Saturday, July 4.
We are unable to have a picnic tent this year; but we look forward to resuming this tradition next
year. The menu for Friday’s meal delivery is potato salad, cucumber salad, hamburger, hot dog,
baked beans, watermelon, bottled water, lemonade and apple pie.
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